

OCT 0 2 2017

September 25, 2017 CEI Michigan, LLC Attn: Kristine Lindsay 2140 Industrial Street Howell, MI 48843

Dear Kristine,

On behalf of the Reaching Higher team, I would like to sincerely thank you for the generous donation of \$500.00 to support the Reaching Higher Leadership Program as a Courage Sponsor for our 2017 Gala Fundraiser. Not only are we extremely appreciative, but the impact that you are helping to make on the community is remarkable. Reaching Higher continues to positively impact the lives of so many and your contribution makes it possible.

We are fortunate to have partnered with you because it aligns with our mission and vision; strengthening students to reach their full potential through the power of hope and the skills to cope. It is because of people like you that we are able to touch the lives of so many children.

Your donation, time, and the heart you give to our organization is what makes our program possible. Without you, we couldn't make such a positive difference in the lives of children.

With sincere gratitude,

Kara Cotton Moore

Executive Director

Reaching Higher, Inc.

508 E Grand River, Suite 300B, Brighton, MI 48116 Email: info@reachinghigherinc.com Phone (810) 220-8812 Website: www.reachinghigherinc.org

Please note: In accordance with federal income tax requirements, we inform you that no goods or services were made available to you with this contribution to Reaching Higher, Inc., given during the 2017 calendar year. The full amount of your gift, therefore, is deductible as a charitable contribution to the extent permitted by law.

